
 

 
 
July 23, 2025 
 
 
Dear Caledonia Families, 

As a follow-up to our previous communications regarding the PowerSchool cybersecurity 
incident, we want to ensure that all families are reminded of the upcoming deadline to 
enroll in free identity monitoring services. 

The deadline to enroll is July 31, 2025. 

If you or your student were potentially impacted, you should have received an email 
from Experian. Please check your inbox, spam, or junk folders for a message from one 
of the following email addresses: 

● Ps-sis-incident@mail.csid.com 
● Ps-sis-incident@mail1.csid.com 
● Ps-sis-incident@mail2.csid.com 

Where to Learn More 
Additional information and FAQs are available on PowerSchool’s incident webpage: 
https://www.powerschool.com/security/sis-incident/notice-of-united-states-data-breach/ 
 
This link is also posted on the homepage of the Caledonia Community Schools website. 

We take the security of our students, staff, and families seriously and appreciate your 
attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
CCS Administration 
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